
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads 

Here’s what you need to know:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News  October 29, 2018 

 

Construction is progressing! 
Construction crews have been facing some significant challenges as can be the case when 
having to complete deep excavations. Poor ground conditions have resulted in a need to 
adjust the plan. 
 
Work will continue until mid December and will then be suspended as the winter weather 
hits. Work will restart in early 2019 and should be complete by summer. 
 
We apologize for the extended disruption and appreciate your continued understanding as we work to completing this 
challenging project.  
 
 
 

Road Closures 

Detours around the work zone will remain in effect 

as the project resumes and progresses along 

Harrogate and Erickson Roads.  

 

Construction Schedule  

Given the slow progress resulting from the poor 

ground conditions we have adjusted the completion 

date to mid year 2019. 

 

 

 

For more information on this project visit: http://www.campbellriver.ca/city-services/capital-improvement-projects/

current-projects/larwood-erickson-sewer-upgrade/project-progress 

 

 

 

For more information on Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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